
   

 

This week’s attendance is 97.5%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are Y6 99.5% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
 

  
 

 

14.3.2025 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
If you looked up to the sky early on Tuesday morning 
you may have seen what looked like a UFO with 
smoke billowing out the back fly over the top of 
school.   
 
Well if you missed it, the Y1s certainly did not!  And 
they even found parts of the UFO scattered all over 
the field…the plot thickens.  Some amazing work in 
the classroom came from this and we are still none 
the wiser as to what happened after it had 
disappeared.  Please contact school if you have any 
information. 
 
Meanwhile, children in Y3 and Y4 have been spending 
some time with the Open the Book team – learning all 
about the Easter story.  They also learnt about what 
forgiveness is and why it is important. 
 
Bottom left, children in Y2 had a fantastic trip to 
Sudbury Hall.  They learnt loads about the past and 
specifically toys from the past and what they were like 
to play with.  Thanks to all the adult helpers who came 

along – we really appreciate it        
 
And finally, this is a heads’ up about the upcoming Big 
Walk and Wheel event.  It is something we have done 
every year for the last 5 or so years and it’s basically a 
national initiative to get children coming to school in 
something other than a car.  It’s also a competition 
with some really good prizes up for grabs.   
 
Basically, on each day of the challenge, schools 
compete to see who can get the highest percentage 
of their pupils walking, using a wheelchair, scooting or 
cycling to school.  We can win this! 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mr Johnson 

 
 
 

https://bigwalkandwheel.org.uk/
https://bigwalkandwheel.org.uk/

